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Dear Parents:  

It’s time to get ready for first grade!  Although basic supplies for successful participation in 
all school activities are provided by the Washington Township Board of Education, parents 
have requested guidelines for the purchase of additional supplies which may be helpful in 
preparing children for the school year.  We hope that by supplying this information you will 
avoid purchasing things which are not needed.  

24 sharpened yellow pencils 

1 yellow highlighter 

12 black dry erase markers 

2 erasers 

6 jumbo glue sticks 

2-4 – 24 pack Crayola crayons 

1 pack post-it notes 

1 pair student scissors 

1 pencil box 

1 pair headphones or ear buds in a labeled ziplock bag  

Tissues, disinfectant wipes, ziplock bags, and hand sanitizer donations are welcomed 
throughout the year! 

 Individual classroom teacher supply lists may vary.  

  

Thank you for your help; we look forward to a fun-filled year in first grade!        

  

Sincerely,       

First Grade Teachers    


